
 

Letter of Reference 

 

 

To Whom it may concern 

 

 

This is a letter of reference regarding Cameron Building Maintenance (CBM) . I am writing this letter as a 

testament of the work performed by CBM for Kal Tire’s head office in Vernon B.C. 

 

CBM has been the cleaning service provider for Kal Tire’s head office for over 10 years.  During this time, we 

have seen no employee turnover. That is to me an indication that CBM’s staff are treated well and enjoy working 

for CBM. They are reliable, show up on time and display true professionalism.  They are trusted with the 

daunting task of cleaning a high traffic 80,000 square foot facility looking its best. I would describe them as more 

than a cleaning company, because of the wide range of tasks they perform for us. We simply never run out of 

toilet paper because they are on top of it.  They keep things stocked for us, staying ahead. If they notice 

anything is broken they report it to me so I can get it fixed.  I know that if I have a requirement, I can reach out to 

Joe and his team and it gets taken care of without delay. I receive positive feedback regularly about CBM.   

 

I highly recommend Joe and his team to anyone looking for a cleaning company. They work hard, and after 

years they don’t take their foot of the gas when it comes to meeting their clients needs.  

 

 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions, (250) 241-8705. 

 

Thank you 

 

Chad Alarie 

Building Maintenance Coordinator 

Kal Tire.  


